
The Winners Are:  Coldwell Banker  
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Be a good listener.  Your ears 

will never get you in trouble. 
—Frank Tyger 

Special points of interest: 

• Department News Page 2 

• Personal  Notes, Etc. Page 3 

• City Manager Notes Page 4 

• Meetings & Events Page 4 

• Employee Birthdates Page 4 

 

Ray and Vickie Hatfield of Cedar Lane won  the prize for Kingston residential  

Fall decorating. 

Coldwell Banker employees celebrate winning Kingston’s Parks and Recrea-

tion Department’s 2013 Fall Decorating contest for local businesses.  

and Ray & Vickie Hatfield  
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CITY SCENES 

  

 

Country Fair, Spook-tacular, Haunted Houses 

The 2014 Jingle Bell Run 

is December 14th at Market 

Square in Knoxville. I was 

diagnosed with juvenile 

arthritis at age 16 and have 

struggled with it for years. 

After running in my first 

5k last year I decided to try 

for a team and raise money 

to help fight this disease 

that affects so many people 

around the world. You can 

join my team “Joint Effort 

“or donate to the team at 

knoxvillejbr.kintera.org. 
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• Wastewater Treatment Plant employ-

ee Tony Workman’s  wife Amy is s�ll 

valiantly figh�ng cancer.   

• Water Department employee David 

Loy’s wife Teresa’s cancer has pro-

gressed to her liver.  
 

• City Manager David Bolling’s son 

Carter is figh�ng the effects of  

MRSA and has been a very ill young 

man. 
 

• Councilman Kevin McClure is begin-

ning cancer treatment. 
 

• David Brandon’s Dad Samuel Bran-

don was in ICU this month and is 

recupera�ng at home.. 
 
 

Please keep these folks and their fami-

lies in your prayers!  
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Kingston PD Fund Raiser at City Park 

 

 

 

No one is useless in this world who lightens the burden 

of it to anyone else. 

—Charles Dickens 

 On October 20th Councilman John Byrkit 

joined Kingston Police Department employ-

ees in their effort to raise funds for the annu-

al food drive to assist the Hands of Mercy in 

providing baskets for those less fortunate for 

Thanksgiving.  They served pinto beans, corn-

bread, assorted desserts, tea, lemonade, 

coffee and water for $5. 

 City employees, with assistance from prisoners, 

con�nue construc�on of the Leather Shop at Fort 

Southwest Point. 

Personal Notes, Etc. 

Kingston Police  Dept.  Explorers of Post 376 pictured 

with Governor Haslam and the Officers who lead and 

train them, Larry Cox and Cathy Rakestraw.             � 

Dudley Evans and The Evans Family performed along 

with gospel group Grace Song. 



900 Waterford Place 

Kingston, TN 37763 
 

Phone:  (865) 376-6584 

Fax:  (865) 376-1425 

E-mail:  jalking@bellsouth.net 

We’re on the web 

www.mykingstontn.com 

                
October 2013 

 

1 City Council Work Session      6:00 p.m. 
8 City Council Meeting       7:00 p.m. 
8 Beer Board Meeting (Immediately following Council Meeting) 

8 Water Board Meeting (Immediately following Council Meeting) 

15 Planning Commission Meeting      6:00 p.m. 
     

November 2013 
5 City Council Work Session       6:00 p.m. 
7 Dedication of TDOT Projects in Kingston  11:00 a.m. 
12 City Council Meeting       7:00 p.m. 
12 Beer Board Meeting (Immediately following Council Meeting) 

12 Water Board Meeting (Immediately following Council Meeting) 

19 Planning Commission Meeting      6:00 p.m. 

 

KINGSTON  
CITY COUNCIL  

  

MAYOR 

W. Troy Beets 

 

 VICE MAYOR 

Tim Neal 

 

 COUNCIL MEMBERS 

Tony Brown 

John Byrkit 

Kevin McClure 

Norman Sugarman 

Don White 

 

That you may retain your self-respect, it is better to displease the people by doing what you 

know is right, than to temporarily please them by doing what you know is wrong. 

—William J.H. Boetcker 

November Birthdays 
 

Sandy McPherson 11/1 

Kelly Jackson 11/2 

Randy Walker 11/18 

Tim Clark 11/19 

Norm Sugarman 11/30 

  

Meetings & Events  

From the City Manager. . . 

First of all, I want to thank all of you who have so graciously 

kept our son Carter in your thoughts and prayers.  Your car-

ing and compassion mean the world to us as we continue on 

what we hope and pray will ultimately be a slow road to a 

complete recovery.  Carter is getting a bit better every day, 

and for that we are truly blessed. 
 

This continues to be a very busy time for the City of Kingston.  Many things 

are happening across all departments, and you’ll never know how much I ap-

preciate the hard work that each of you put in to making sure that we never 

stop striving to be the best we can possibly be.   
 

I once saw a picture of a multi-million dollar mansion that collapsed, killing 

everyone inside.  The cause wasn’t a tornado or an earthquake; it was simply 

built on a weak foundation.  As expensive and beautiful as the house was, and 

despite how proud the owners must have been of their showplace, it crumbled 

because not enough attention was put on what mattered most.   
 

This is an exciting time to be in Kingston!  The city has accomplished a lot of 

great things and there will be more to come.  However, I want each of you to 

know that our successes will stand because of each of you.  You are the foun-

dation for everything we do, and a large part of what makes this city great.   
 

“The achievements of an organization are the results of the combined efforts of each 

individual.”   

—Vince Lombardi   


